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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
AIR WAR COLLEGE (AU)
MAXWELL AIR FORCE BASE, ALABAMA 36112

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum

American Jewish Committee

165 East 56th Street 20 APR 1978
New York NY 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum

Your initial response to the Air War College's National Security Forum
transportation query indicated that you planned to travel to Maxwell Air
Force Base by military airlift. Your airlift pickup point is the New York
Port Authority Ramp located in the Ceneral Aviation Building (Bldg. #269)
at JFK International. Boarding time is 12:20 PM EDT on Sunday, 14 May.
Taxi service is available from the JFK long-term parking lot to the General
Aviation Building.

An Air War College airlift escort officer will contact you by telephone
between the 8th and 12th of May to reconfirm your plans and make arrange-
ments to meet you at the Port Authority Ramp. When you arrive at Maxwell,
your personal host will see that you are comfortably settled and ready to
enjoy the CGet-Acquainted Dinner at 7:00 PM, Sunday, 14 May.

Please complete the enclosed travel confirmation form which will be used

to coordinate your arrival and the assignment of your host officer. If
you have changed your original transportation intentions, please mark

the confirmation form to reflect your present plans. An addressed envelope
is included for your quick reply.

Your invitational orders from the Chief of Staff, United States Air Force,
are also enclosed. These orders authorize your participation in the Forum
and will allow you to travel by govermment conveyance, occupy government
quarters, and use certain other govermment facilities. You should carry a
copy with you during your periods of travel and during the Forum.

If you have any questions concerning the Forum, please call me at the
National Security Forum Office, Area Code 205, 293-2183.

Sincerely

JAMES S. MENEES 2 Atch

Lt Colonel, USAF 1. Travel Confirmation Form

Chief, National Security 2. Invitational Orders
Forum

Strength Through Knowledge




DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS 3800TH AIR BASE WING (AU)
MAXWELL AIR FORCE BASE, ALABAMA 36112

SPECIAL ORDER 11 ApriL 1978
T-1197

The following individuals are invited by the Secretary of the Air Force to
proceed on or about 13 May 1978 from officially designated Air War College
pickup points to Maxwell AFB AL for approximately eight (8) days for the
purpose of participating in the Air War College 1978 National Security Forum
and upon completion will return to designated dropoff points. Travel at no
expense to the govt from places indicated to Maxwell AFB AL and return to
places indicated with authority granted to make such changes in itinerary
and to proceed to such additional places as may be necessary for the accom-
plishment of this mission. Travel by military aircraft and govt auto is
authorized. Participants were invited by the Chief of Staff, HQ USAF,

to attend Forum and have been awarded DV Code 5 status. AUTHORITY: HQ USAF/CC
Ltr, 12 Jan 1978, Air War College National Security Forum Guest Lists.

HONORABLE VIRGINIA K. SHEHEE, Louisiana State Senator, P. 0. Box 88,
Shreveport LA 71161, Business Phone (318) 425-8241, Home Phone (318)
686-5321.

MR. BERNARD B. SMITH, Attorney, Box 699, Lexington NE, Business Phone
(308) 324-2393, Home Phone (308) 324-2265.

MR. DAVID D. SMITH, VP Levi Strauss Intl, Two Embarcadero Center, San
Francisco CA 94106, Business Phone (415) 544-7212, Home Phone (415) 376-8738.
MR. THOMAS L. STIRLING, JR., Kelso, Spenser, Snyder & Stirling, Attorneys,
1800 Hawaii Bldg, 745 Fort St., Honolulu HI 96813.

RABBI MARC H. TANENBAUM, Dir, Inter-Religious Affairs, American Jewish
Committee, 165 East 56th St., New York NY 10022, Phone (212) 751-4000.

COL ARTHUR D. THOMAS, USAF (RETIRED), Marketing Mgr, McDonnell Douglas
Corp, P. 0. Box 516, Dept 080, St Louis MO 63166, Business Phone (314)
232-4268, Home Phone (314) 227-6924.

MR. FRANK B. VAUGHAN, JR., Business Development Dept, lst Fed Sav & Loan
Association, 403 Madison #3, San Antonio TX 78204, Phone (512) 225-6721.
MR. MILTON A. WENDLAND, Farming/Partner, Montgomery Tractor Co., Rt. 1,
Box 54, Autaugaville AL 36003, Phone (205) 365-8726.

MR. JEFF WENTWORTH, County Commissioner, Bexar County Courthouse, San Antonio
TX 78205, Business Phone (512) 220-2613, Home Phone (512) 344-2005.

MRS. EVLYN WILCOX, VP, Manpower Temporary Service, 182 S. Mt. Vernon Ave.,
San Bernardino CA 92410, Business Phone (714) 885-3461, Home Phone (714)
875-6575.
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MRS. IRENE S. WISCHER, Exec VP, Panhandle Producing Co., 8626 Tesoro Dr.,
Suite 808, San Antonio TX 78217, Business Phone (512) 824-1424, Home
Phone (512) 822-3992.

DR. KENNETH L. WISE, Chairman, Political Science Dept, Creighton Univ,
Omaha NE 68178, Business Phone (402) 449-2836, Home Phone (402) 553-4506.

YANCEY G. SWEARINGEN, Capt, USAF DISTRIBUTION
Chief, Central Base Administration T

T=-1197
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March 7, 1978

Major Gemeral R. H. Schoeneman, USAF
Commandant, Air War College
Maxwell Air l"orqt Base, Alabama 36112

Dear Gemalﬂcm

I appreciate va:y such your thoughtful invitation to take part in the
Twenty-Fifth Annual Air War College Natiomal Security Forum to be held
at Maxwell Air Force Base from May l4th through the 19th.

Your invitation means a great deal to me and I would like very much to
take part in what could be an extremely interesting and comstructive
conversation.

I do have the following problem of schedule: I could attend the sessions
from May l4th through May 16th. The orgamnization is holding its Annual
Meeting May 17th through the 2lst and it is essential that I be back
hlevYorkC:ltytouk.pﬂx;iantim.

Ifmthinknypmeturtw—ni—n-hﬂftothmdmmldbcm—
ful, I would be glad to commit myself for that period of time.

With warmest personal good mhn, I am,

Since’nly yours,

Rabbi Marc E. Tanenbaum
Natiomal Director
Interreligious Affairs
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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

AIR WAR COLLEGE (AU)
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDANT
MAXWELL AIR FORCE BASE, ALABAMA 36112

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street

New York NY 10022

Dear Dr Tanembaum

It gives me great personal pleasure to forward an invitation from the
Chief of Staff, United States Air Force, for you to attend the Twenty-
Fifth Annual Air War College National Security Forum. This "Silver
Anniversary Forum" will be held at Maxwell Air Force Base, Montgomery,
Alabama, from the evening of 14 May through noon of 19 May 1978.
Approximately 75 distinguished guests, including educators, business
executives, labor leaders, government officials, journalists, and
other civic leaders will attend. You were nominated for invitation by
Major General Henry J. Meade.

The objective of the Forum is a frank exchange of views on national
security issues between Air War College students and guests. Lectures,
question-answer periods, small group seminars and a computer-assisted
exercise in national budgeting priorities will provide the means for
this interchange of ideas.

The enclosed Informatiom Brochure provides details of the Forum and
base facilities. Travel alternatives are explained in the transporta-
tion fact sheet, and a travel questionnaire is attached for your use.

An early indication of your attendance intentions and travel plans
would be greatly appreciated. I hope you will be able to join us in
May.

Sincerely

R. H. SCHOENEMAN 5 Atch

Major General, USAF 1., Invitation

Commandant 2. Reply card w/envelope

3. Information Brochure
4, Transportation fact sheet
5. Travel Questionnaire

Strength Through Knowledge






